
Dear Hope Chapel Hawthorne Church Family: 
 

We are happy to announce that we are meeting for in-person 
Sunday morning services! If you don’t feel comfortable attending, 
please view the service on our Facebook Page: Hope Chapel 
Hawthorne or on the Bright Hope Channel on YouTube. Go to our 
website at HopeHawthorne.org, click on the Sermon Page and then 
on the YouTube Icon.  
 

God is on the Throne AND we still have responsibility! Let us 
continue to trust God to keep us healthy and to eliminate the 
COVID 19 Virus, in Jesus’ Name!  
 

As we trust Him, please practice these safety Guidelines as we 
gather for our Sunday Service: 
 

 Wear face coverings during service  

 Stand and sit 6 feet apart from each other 

 Use Hand Sanitizer upon arrival  

 Avoid hugging, shaking hands, or touching  

 Pick a chair and use that same one during the service 

 Limit restroom use as much as possible during the service  

 Stay home if you’re not feeling well and… 

 If you have tested positive for the virus, or have been exposed 
to someone who has, please stay home and quarantine the 
recommended 10 to 14 days before returning to service.   
 

And please remember, if you cannot join us for our weekend service, you 
can give the following ways:  
 

-By sending a check or money order to: Hope Chapel – 13560 S. Hawthorne 
Blvd., Hawthorne, CA 90250 
 

 
 

 

-By using Venmo. Download the app and search: @ Hope Chapel 
Hawthorne or scan this Venmo code if you have the app,            
 

-And by calling our Church Administrator, Larry Watson at:   
(310) 525-7816  to give by bank card. 
 
Thanks, Church! God Bless & Protect you always, in Jesus’ Name! 
Pastor George  


